
Welcome to the Sagemont Preparatory Lower Campus PTO!

On behalf of the Sagemont Preparatory Lower Campus PTO, we welcome you to be a part of our
2023-2024 school year team! Our PTO is an open, enthusiastic, and diverse group of parent
volunteers who work together in many roles with one goal: making amazing memories and
experiences for our children.

Did you know?
Your $50 per family PTO membership donation will allow for making more activities possible
throughout the school year. For instance, some planned events are the Halloween Bash,
Thanksgiving Luncheon, Holiday Festivities, Woman and Man in My Life events and so much
more!

How Can You Help?
There are an endless number of ways that you can contribute and get involved to best suit your
schedule. From contributions of your time with volunteering opportunities, the contribution of
your membership, attending PTO monthly meetings, sharing ideas and personal expertise, and
chairing a committee, no contribution is too small. We embrace and encourage parent
involvement and participation because we understand how instrumental these moments are in
helping mold our children with a lifetime of positive educational experiences. Please feel free to
contact the PTO board members for information on volunteer opportunities or any other
questions you may have at www.sls.pto@sagemont.com

Warmest Regards,
Your Sagemont Preparatory Lower Campus PTO Board

http://www.sls.pto@sagemont.com/


Welcome to the Sagemont Prep Lower Campus PTO

MEMBERSHIP
The 2023-2024 PTO Membership dues are $50 per family. We have a cashless POS process, all
major credit cards and debit cards are accepted. There are two simple ways you can purchase
your PTO Membership.

● Visit the Sagemont Prep Cub's Den at www.thesagemontcubsden.com and choose the
"PTO" tab to complete the purchase.

● In Person at the Sagemont Prep Lower Campus Cub's Den office.

UNIFORMS
We have a cashless POS process, and all major credit cards and debit cards are accepted. All
profits made by the Sagemont Prep Cub's Den are allocated back to our students and school for
school activities and events. Using the link below you can purchase school uniforms.

Visit the Sagemont Prep Cub's Den website at www.thesagemontcubsden.com

SAGEMONT PREP CUB'S DEN SUMMER HOURS
● August 14th - 17th
10 A.M. - 2 P.M.
● August 18th
9 A.M. -10 A.M. NEW FAMILIES
10 A.M. - 12 P.M. RETURNING FAMILIES
Please note NO returns or exchanges will be processed on this day (8/18).

Uniform Refund/Exchange Policy
All Returns & Exchanges must have original and attached tags, unworn, and returned within 30
days of purchase.

PIZZA AND ICE CREAM
Pizza sales are prepaid $210 for the entire school year.

● Pizza Purchase Deadline is Wednesday, August 30th.

PTO will be treating the entire school for pizza only on Friday August 25th and September 1st.
All pizza will need to be purchased by the deadline in order to guarantee your child
receives pizza going forward. If any purchases are made after the August 30th deadline, we
can’t guarantee your child will receive pizza on Friday and guardians will be responsible to
provide lunch.

http://www.thesagemontcubsden.com/
http://www.thesagemontcubsden.com/


Our pizza vendor is Pizza Hut and hand tossed cheese pizza is what is served. For more nutrition
facts or allergy information, please contact or review ingredient information from the Pizza Hut
website.
You can purchase your child(ren) pizza via the Sagemont Prep Cub's Den website at
www.thesagemontcubsden.com in the PTO tab.
ICE CREAM
Beginning August 25th, ice cream purchases will begin every Friday during your child’s
scheduled lunch. There are two ways to purchase ice cream.

Prepaid Ice Cream Card:
You can purchase a prepaid ice cream card for the entire school year in the amount of $56 via the
Sagemont Prep Cubs Den website at www.thesagemontcubsden.com in the PTO tab. If your
child has a remaining ice cream credit by the end of the school year, we will reimburse your
original form of payment with the remaining balance.

Individual Ice Cream Purchase:
Provide your child $2.00 by Friday labeled in a bag and sent to your child’s homeroom teacher.
This year, we will be providing allergy and nutrition friendly options, prior to purchasing please
inquire with the PTO in order to ensure your child’s dietary and allergy needs are met. You can
email sls.pto@sagemont.com and or you can call the front office for further information.

PTO MEETINGS
PTO meetings will be held on the 2nd Wednesday of each month unless otherwise indicated at
8:30 AM in the Multi-Purpose Room (MPR).

All parents are welcomed and encouraged to join us to have more information and details
provided about upcoming events.

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES
We need you! All volunteering opportunities will be available via Signup Genius and announced
during our PTO meetings. Please stay tuned for updates via Sagemont Prep emails and Band
correspondence.

http://www.thesagemontcubsden.com/
http://www.thesagemontcubsden.com/

